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Rees, Gail

From: Howell, Morgan P

Sent: 12 September 2018 17:36

To: 'Douglas Wardle'; Athay, Rebecca; Moss, Justina

Cc: Sam Frearson; Richard Frearson

Subject: RE: Notification - VoG

Dear Douglas,

Thank you for the acoustic information and the change of contractors, I will await the drainage 
details and I have passed the acoustic information onto Environmental Health.

The Council has received a query from the DIAG action group with respect to information that you 
have set out in the FFS Ofgem questionnaire. From the questionnaire it is been highlighted by the 
action group that the waste wood would include a number of contaminants but that the planning 
conditions restrict the fuel to simply Waste Wood. (questionnaire attached for ease of reference)

Can I seek your position in respect of complying with the condition attached to the planning 
consent and the level of contaminants within the waste wood fuel to be used. 

Regards

Morgan Howell
Senior Planner (Development Control) / Uwch Gynllunydd
Regeneration and Planning / Adfywio a Chynllunio
Vale of Glamorgan Council / Cyngor Bro Morgannwg
tel / ffôn: 01446 704743
mob / sym: 
e-mail / e-bost: MPHowell@valeofglamorgan.gov.uk

Consider the environment. Please don't print this e-mail unless you really need to.
Ystyriwch yr amgylchedd. Peidiwch ag argraffu'r neges hon oni bai fod gwir angen.

Visit our Website at www.valeofglamorgan.gov.uk
Ewch i'n gwefan yn www.bromorgannwg.gov.uk

Find us on Facebook / Cewch ddod o hyd i ni ar Facebook
Follow us on Twitter / Dilynwch ni ar Twitter

Correspondence is welcomed in Welsh or English / Croesewir Gohebiaeth yn y Gymraeg neu yn Saesneg.

From: Douglas Wardle [mailto:douglas@powerconsultingmidlands.com]
Sent: 24 August 2018 16:40
To: Howell, Morgan P; Athay, Rebecca; Williams, Morgan
Cc: Sam Frearson; Richard Frearson
Subject: Notification - VoG

Dear Morgan, Rebecca & Morgan

Please be advised that with immediate effect the main contractor on the Biomass UK project at Barry has changed 
from Galliford Try to Harris Pye.

Accurate forecasts for completion and revised programmes will be available once full surveys have been completed 
on site and we will communicate these as soon as they are available.
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We will be in touch in due course, but please feel free to make contact in you have any queries in the meantime.

Could I ask you to circulate this email within VoG as appropriate.

Kind regards

Douglas

Douglas Wardle
Power Consulting Midlands Ltd

Mobile : +44 (0) 7770 226680
Direct: +44 (0) 1323 833824
Email : douglas@powerconsultingmidlands.com

This e-mail may contain confidential and/or privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient (or have received this e-mail in error) 
please notify the sender immediately and destroy this e-mail. Any unauthorised copying, disclosure or distribution of the material in this e-
mail is strictly forbidden.


